
School Board Meeting/Workshop:           March 26, 2012 
 

Subject:         German Exchange Program (GAPP) 
      

Presenter:        Michele Strassburg 
         Mark Mischke 
 
 

SUGGESTED SCHOOL BOARD ACTION: 
 

Official approval of German exchange program at Buffalo High School  
 

 
 
 
DESCRIPTION: 
 

This out-of-state trip was given tentative approval at the August 8, 2011 Board 
Workshop.  Michele Strassburg will review basic information and an itinerary of the 
German exchange trip coming up June 9 through the 30, 2012. 
 

 19 students participating 
 2 teachers/chaperones: Michele Strassburg and Jodeen Fitzgerald 
 cost $1800 

 
 
ATTACHMENT(S):  copies of itinerary 

 
 
 

 


